
 

Equestrian Australia Carriage Driving Committee - UPDATE 
 

Meeting held: 13th November 2018 
Below a summary of proceedings of the EACDC Teleconference meeting: 

 
 

Conduct of meeting and decision making 
All agreed to follow the charter and all EA policies when making future decisions. 
 

EA Sports Forum 
Several points were submitted for discussion at the EA sports forum, 
All EACDC members agreed that urgent change is needed in the administration of equestrian sport in 
Australia. 
Roger gave his thanks for the ideas and a good starting point for all sports to be aligned in all disciplines 
to be in a better position to seek funding from an outside body. 
 

Proposal re supporter Membership - backstepper/groom.  
Letter to go EA board outlining the need to cover the insurance for back steppers /grooms. 
 

Discussion on participants and competitor Driving Events 
Pathways proposal was sent to State branches for feedback. 
 

Judges Accreditation 
Updating accreditation documentation - discussion followed. 
 


